
DANNY KALEIKINJ 
Ambassador of Aloha 
2667 B Tantalus Drive 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

April 10,2012 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim 
Chairperson, Senate Tourism Committee 
Room 2JO 
State Capitol 
Honoltllu, I-li. 96813 

RE: Appointees to the Tourism Authority 

tATE 

This letter is in support of Jack COl1eway, Lorrie Stone, Aaron Sala, Victor Kimura, and 
Michael Kobayashi to the Hawaii Tourism Authority. I have had the privilege or 
working with these individuals over the years and am confident that they will do a 
credible job in protecting and promoting our tourism industry. 

Hawaii tourism is very impoltant to our state ' s economic success. My sincere best 
wishes to the Hawaii Tourism Authority, under the leadership of Mike McCartney. They 
have a challenging job ahead of them. 

Aloha Ke Akua, 

~~ 
Ambassador of Aloha 




